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Subject Provost's Lecture: Lessons for Iraq

Colleagues,

The next event in the Provost's Lecture Series is a timely one 
indeed.  On Thursday, September 25th, our own Elizabeth Stone will 
speak on "Ancient Mesopotamia: Lessons for the Future of Iraq from 
its Distant Past."  Professor Stone is a member of Stony Brook's 
Department of Anthrolopology and also participated in the team 
assembled by National Geographic to survey Iraq's archaeological 
sites.

Her lecture will be held in the main lecture hall of the Wang Center 
and will begin at 4:30 p.m.

Please pass this invitation along to any you feel may be interested 
in attending.

Thank you,
Robert McGrath, Provost and Executive Vice President for Academic 
Affairs 


